
From: joanna lynch
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Pismo dunes
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 7:31:29 PM

I would like to let you know that the only family trip my family likes to do is go to Oceano
Dunes. We stay on the beach and enjoy every second of it. My family has been doing this for
14 years and we look forward to it every year. If the dunes keep getting closed off it will make
it hard for people to enjoy there family fun. I would like to continue to enjoy the beach but I
feel like I am being forced to go to another state's beach to enjoy my family fun of camping on
the beach. PLEASE STOP CLOSING OFF OCEANO DUNES AND OPEN MORE so
familys can enjoy it. Thank you
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